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VISIT BELOIT TO HOST WISCONSIN’S FIRST PERFECT GAME TOURNAMENT  

BELOIT, Wis. – Perfect Game, a renowned baseball and softball organization, is set to bring 
exciting tournament events to Beloit, Wisconsin this summer. The Beloit events, specifically 
tailored for youth participants, provides a one-of-a-kind opportunity for young baseball athletes 
to showcase their skills and passion for the game. 

The tournaments in Beloit are scheduled to take place on June 14-17, June 28-July 1, and July 19-
22. These tournaments will be at premier venues significant to Beloit, including the YMCA Youth 
Sports Complex, ABC Supply Stadium, and Pohlman Field. 

Visit Beloit’s partnership with Perfect Game reflects its commitment to attracting respected sports 
organizations to the area, enhancing the local sports scene, and providing exciting opportunities 
for youth athletes. By partnering with Perfect Game, Beloit aims to showcase its vibrant 
community and generate economic impact for local businesses, including restaurants, shops, and 
accommodations. 

“We are excited to host our friends from Perfect Game for their first tournament in Wisconsin,” 
says Matthew Bosen, Director of Sales & Servicing at Visit Beloit. “They are one of the most 
respected organizations in baseball, and we look forward to welcoming them and all of the players 
and families into Beloit this summer.” 

Perfect Game’s reputation for organizing top-tier events and attracting talented athletes ensures 
that the Beloit tournaments will be a must-attend for players, coaches, and fans. “Perfect Game is 
very excited to bring events to Beloit, WI, in 2024,” says Gary Wilson, Tournament Director of 
Perfect Game. “We believe it is an untapped territory with high-quality baseball and a perfect 
place to host events year after year.” Beyond the upbeat energy on the field, participants and 
visitors will have the chance to explore Beloit, known for its fun events, attractions, and 
welcoming community. 

For more information about the Beloit Perfect Game event and how to participate, please visit 
https://visitbeloit.com/perfectgame/ or contact Matthew Bosen at matt@visitbeloit.com. 
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About Visit Beloit 

Visit Beloit’s mission is to be Greater Beloit’s tourism champion, using our exper�se to generate posi�ve 
economic impact and to create a vibrant community for residents and visitors. For more informa�on, 
please visit www.visitbeloit.com. 

http://www.visitbeloit.com/

